
Na Gaeil Juvenile Notes Monday February 3rd 2020 

 

Under 6:  Great to be back with old friends and new.Best of luck to everyone  for the new 

season.Looking forward to next Sunday already. Denis says Bring a friend next week. 

 

Under 8: Our U8s were back to business for the  2020 season In the fantastic Kerry Sports academy 

Facility IT Tralee last Sunday morning. It was great to see lots of familiar faces from last year mixed 

the new crop of the U6 graduates. We will do it all again next week at 11am to 12pm in the Kerry 

Sports academy  Please bring water, gum shields and €2. See you all  there. 

 



 

Under 10: boys were back in force on Sunday  morning in the IT where they dusted off the cobwebs 

after a long winter. Over 25 boys were put through their paces by coaches Aidan, Ger and Helen. 

Some basic skills were practiced before the boys battled it out in a match at the end. We welcomed 

two new players Eoin and Ruairi. We look forward to a great year ahead with this fantastic bunch of 

players! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

Under 12: were back in force too and ready for football and the season ahead , 25 boys on the pitch 

for first training session and we also caught up with the New Silverware , The All Ireland Junior Cup  

=================================================================================!! 



Under 14:Our U14 continued their training for the 2020 season In the IT Tralee last Sunday morning. 

We had a very good turnout despite the blustery weather. Then on Monday night the lads took part 

in a gym session with Billy. We hope to see you all again next Sunday at the IT astro at 11am. Please 

bring water, gum shield and €2. 

================================================================================== 

 


